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October 30, 2020 
 
 
Good Morning School District of Beloit Families, 
 
I’m Kyle Larsen, School District of Beloit School Board President. I want to take this 
opportunity to share some important news with you. Today, the Board of Education 
announced the onset of our search for a Superintendent.  
 
Your feedback and input during the search process are very important to us. Please take a 
moment to complete the community survey through this LINK.  
 
The Board of Education will continue to provide updates and information, as we move 
toward the hiring of a Superintendent. Please be sure to check out the webpage we have 
developed to keep you informed: LINK. We will update this webpage frequently.  
 
Transparency, community participation, stakeholder input, and a selection process that is 
outlined and shared along the way is our priority as we begin the search for a permanent 
Superintendent. 
 
If you have a specific question regarding the Superintendent search, please feel free to 
reach to our Board Members or through this email, 
superintendentsearch@sdb.k12.wi.us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr. Kyle Larsen 
President 
Board of Education, School District of Beloit 
 

https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/superintendentsearch
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Page/4878
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Page/4195

